
LEADING PARENT PARTNERSHIP AWARD 

Up coming dates … 

16th & 18th October  

Parents Evenings  

31st October 9.15am 

PTFA coffee morning  
Everybody welcome! 
 
6th November 9.10am 
 
Reception parents –
Introduction to Phonics  

What a fantastic turnout we had at our Macmillan coffee event! 

As many of you will already be aware we have embarked on a national award called Leading 
Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) which we hope to achieve later on this year.  Here is an  
update of our progress towards the award.  
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Some of the things we have achieved so far 
include… 

 Setting up a school Facebook page 
 Finding out which workshops and courses 

parents would find useful 
 Organising parent workshops in partnership 

with Blackburn with Darwen Family 
Learning 

 Holding events that parents can attend 
alongside their child e.g. the Macmillan 
coffee afternoon 

You said... 

“My child doesn't receive much      
homework which is a shame as she 

enjoys doing it.” 

“The children could get homework 
for the week-

We did... 

In addition to weekly spellings and 
daily reading, we have created new 

homework grids where the children 
can choose different activities to 

complete. Homework that is 
brought in is celebrated, shared 
with the class and then displayed.  

Suggestion Box  

We now have a suggestions box in the entrance 
of school. If you have any ideas, thoughts or 

comments to make please feel free to fill out a 

suggestion slip.  


